DRINKING WATER NOTICE

Monitoring requirements were not met for RUSSELLS POINT VILLAGE We are required to monitor your
drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring are an
indicator of whether or not your drinking water meets health standards. During September 2023, we did
not complete all monitoring or testing for total coliform bacteria, and therefore, cannot be sure of the
quality of your drinking water during that time.

What should | do?

e There is nothing you need to do at this time. You do not need to boil your water or take other
corrective actions.

e This notice is to inform you that RUSSELLS POINT VILLAGE did not monitor and report results for
the presence of total coliform bacteria in the public drinking water system during the
September 2023 time period, as required by the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency.

* Please note this was an administrative timing error. On Auguét 31, 2023, a routine coliform absent
sample was collected at 1900 hours, but it was taken five hours before the monitoring period of
September 1-30, 2023 .

What is being done?

Upon being notified of this violation, the water supply was required to have the drinking water analyzed
for the above-mentioned parameters. The water supplier will take steps to ensure that adequate
monitaring will be performed in the future.

For more information, please contact Dan Tynan, Water Superintendent, at 209-346-9393, by mailing at
P.0. Box 30, Russells Point, OH 43348 or by email at watersuperintendent@russellspoint-oh.gov.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this
notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools and businesses). You can do this by posting this
notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

PWSID#: OH4602212 Date distributed: 11/21/2023
Violation ID: 8746116

Tier 3: Routine Monitoring Community (Type 3A)



